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FLOURISH POSTERS 
In Flourish lessons pupils have been 
reflecting on what courage means to them, 
what it feels like, and examples of when it 
could be experienced.  
In recognition of Children's Mental Health 
week 2024 'My Voice Matters', children are 
continuing to explore courage and how 
people have used their voice to make a 
positive impact in the world around us.  
Children have also shared, in a whole school 
assembly, important circumstances when 
'My Voice Matters'. This covered both 
safeguarding and celebratory examples.  

Children from years 2-6 have been 
asked to create a poster, to 
celebrate a person who they 
believe has demonstrated courage, 
this will be an opportunity for your 
child to use their voice, to share 
their opinions and understanding of 
what courage is and how it is an 
important character trait.  
Children can select a person that 
they know personally, a famous 
icon or even a character from a 
book. Should your child be 
completing research online, you 
should monitor their activity. 

Posters should be completed by Tuesday 13th February. 
We look forward to receiving these colourful and meaningful creations. 

 
SCHOOL MENU – Please see attached the updated lunch menu. 
 
PIRATE SHIP – The playground Pirate Ship is back up and running with new and improved safety measures in place. 
 
Saint Pierre Staff 3 Peak Challenge  
3 Peaks in 3 Days in aid of Leukaemia UK  
In April, 8 members of staff will take on The National 3 Peak Challenge to raise money for a charity that’s close to 
Saint Pierre’s heart. Mr Lane, Miss Hoffman, Miss Partner, Miss 
Sweeney, Miss Hannaway, Miss Aldridge, Miss Christian and Mr 
Singleton will all be trekking 26 miles climbing the mountains of 
Snowdon, Scaffel Pike and Ben Nevis and hope to raise as much money as possible. If you are able, any donations 
would be gratefully received by following the link. 
peter spencer-lane is fundraising for Leukaemia UK (justgiving.com) 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/saint-pierre-3peaks


 

Replies in by Monday 12th please 

On Monday 19th February (during half term), Miss Hoffman, Miss Partner and Miss Hannaway 
are volunteering themselves to spend a day at school with children from Nursery to Year 1 for a 

day of half term fun. Children attending will have the chance to spend the day doing arts and 
crafts, baking and planting. There will also be lunch included. 

This will be at a cost of £30 for the day (from 9am – 3pm) and every penny will go into the 
fundraising pot for the 3 peaks challenge. All payments must be by cash in an envelope, addressed 

to Miss Hoffman with your child’s name and handed into the office by next Friday 2nd Feb. 

There is very limited availability due to the legal staff ratio so spaces will be offered on a first 
come, first serve basis.   

Upcoming Events:  

• Fri 9th Feb – Chinese New Year Meal 
- PTFA Love Yourself Disco 

• Sat 10th Feb – Rugby Experience at Stone X Stadium 

• Weds 14th Feb – ISA Football Regional (Year 4, 5 & 6) 

• Fri 16th Feb – ISA Cross Country Competition 
                      - Wine & Cheese Night at The Cork Dork 
 

        Half Term Mon 19th Feb – Fri 23rd Feb      
     


